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• It’s time to register your boat/vessel for the 2020 year.  Requirements to register vessels are 

available on the association website or call the association office to verify the documents needed 

to register the boat/vessel.  You will also need a safety inspection completed by Public Safety.   

 

• Board of Director’s Election Meeting is April 25, 2020.  March 21st at 10:00 am is Meet Your 

Candidates, at the community center.  Ballots will be mailed out the next week.  Be sure to 

follow the instructions carefully so that it is valid.  Quorum must be met, which is 25% of the 

property owners.  Ballots cannot be turned into the AO or any staff.   

 

   

• Owners of Rental Property are required to submit the proper license from San Bernardino  

County or Town of Apple Valley depending on the location of the  rental(s).   

 

• Just a reminder:  Any changes, updates, additions to your property or exterior of your home must 

 have Architectural Committee Approval.  To submit an Architecture Application, you must make  

an appointment.  You can do this through the website or call the AO and ask for the 

Architectural Department. Fines will be issued for any projects without approval.   All 

information to submit an Architectural Project application for approval can be found on the web-

site or call the Association Office.   

 

• Sign-up for e-blasts; contact the association office to sign-up.  All we need is your email address.  

  A lot of information about the association can be found on our website, the association face-

 book page, the Breeze and bulletin boards through-out the community.    

 

• Check out the association’s website at www.svla.com.  There’s lots of information available 

 along with the governing documents under the tab titled “I want to” …  Also, check out our 

 Facebook page, Spring Valley Lake Association.  And be sure to LIKE IT.      

 

• Pet tags are issued at the Association Office and at Public Safety. The tags are free.  Keep 

 contact information up to date.      

 

 

 

 

Jeaneen Beam 

Director of Admin & HR  
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